
 

 

 
 
 

12.07.2020 
 

Dear Member 
 
As you will see from the accompanying papers the Committee has decided to try and 
run it’s AGM, as usual, on the first Tuesday in September, namely 1st September.  
At this stage we do not know what the Covid-19 situation will be regarding Social 
Distancing rules, group meeting sizes etc, nor do we have a definite confirmation 
regarding the hall booking.  Therefore please could you let me know by 1st August 
if you will be attending the AGM by emailing perthrscds@gmail.com.   This will help 
us to ascertain whether to go ahead with the AGM as well as keeping you updated if 
plans change. 
 
Thanks in advance 
 
Best Regards 

 
Sue 
 
Sue James - Secretary 
Royal Scottish Country Dance Society Perth and Perthshire Branch 
 


